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Elaine Bonnon

From: Patrick Curran
Sent: 17 September 2012 17:08
To: LDF

Subject: regarding the Colden Common development

Regarding the Colden Common development | am concerned that there will be additional flooding on the
lower roads

| am also concerned that the school which is oversubscribed at the moment to the point where children in
the village have to go elsewhere will not be able to cope, nor will the schools in the surrounding area.

Kind Regards,
Paddy Curran

22/11/2012





